
 

1 

 

April 19, 2011 

 

At a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Prince Edward County, held at the Court House, thereof, on 

Tuesday, the 19
th

 day of April, 2011; at 7:00 p.m., there were present: 

Howard M. Campbell 

William G. Fore, Jr. 

Don C. Gantt, Jr. 

Robert M. Jones 

Charles W. McKay 

Howard F. Simpson 

Jim R. Wilck 

Mattie P. Wiley 

 

Also present: Wade Bartlett, County Administrator; Sarah Elam Puckett, Assistant County Administrator; Dr. K. 

David Smith, Superintendent; and Cindy Wahrman, Division Director of Finance. 

 

Chairman Fore called the reconvened meeting to order, stating the purpose of the meeting was to hold a 

public hearing on the Fiscal Year 2012 County Budget and the Prince Edward County School Budget for 2011-

2012.  

 

In Re:  Public Hearing – FY 12 County Budget 

Chairman Fore announced this was the date and time scheduled for a public hearing on the Fiscal Year 

2011 County Budget.  Notice of this hearing was advertised according to law in the Friday, April 8, 2011 and the 

Friday, April 15, 2011 issues of THE FARMVILLE HERALD, a newspaper published in the County of Prince 

Edward.  

 Chairman Fore opened the public hearing. 

 Teri Kidd, Farmville District, and Rucker Snead, Hampden District, expressed their support of the school 

budget as presented to the Board of Supervisors. 

  There being no one further wishing to speak, Chairman Fore closed the public hearing. 
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 Chairman Fore stated there would be no action taken on the budget at this time; a work session is scheduled 

for Tuesday, April 26, 2011 at 3:00 p.m.  

 

On motion of Supervisor Gantt and adopted by the following vote: 

Aye: Howard M. Campbell  Nay:  None 

 William G. Fore, Jr. 

 Don C. Gantt 

Robert M. Jones 

 Charles W. McKay 

   Howard F. Simpson 

   Jim R. Wilck 

Mattie P. Wiley 

 

the meeting was adjourned at 7:09 p.m.  

 


